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Dear Parents/Carers/Friends, 
 
Wednesday night we held our Year 12 Graduation. In 2023 we are sending into the       
community some of the most caring, genuine, headstrong, resilient, hard working and 
passionate group of students that we have had the pleasure of teaching and supporting. 
These traits have got this far. Their characteristics, their habits, their style and the way 
they carry themselves is so unique to them and will help them as they move out in to the 
community. We wish them all a wonderful life filled with happiness and joy. 
 
It was wonderful to have family and staff there to help in the celebration. Each student 
was presented with an acknowledgement of completion of their secondary education at 
Belvoir. They also received an album which captures many important moments from their 
time at Belvoir and a graduation cake to share with their family and friends.  

 
A reminder to all families that the last day of school for Belvoir students is  

19th of December at 3.00pm. 

 
2023 DATES TO REMEMBER 

 
  Christmas Raffle—Drawn 8th   

December 
 

Last Day of School for Students 
19th of December 3pm Finish 

 
Staff Development Day—20th 

Dec   
 
 

Dyson’s Buses 
 

PHONE NUMBERS 
 

BUS 1: 0460 935 609 
 

BUS 2: 0460 875 492 
 

BUS 3: 0460 896 490 
 

BUS 4: 0460 869 012 
 

Belvoir Bus: 0431 756 813 



  

Belvoir School Concert  

It was wonderful to see so many people within the Belvoir community attend the 
primary and secondary school concerts on Friday. It was fantastic to join together 
as a community to celebrate the achievements and abilities of our students. The 
concerts were a great opportunity to see our students shine and celebrate our   
student’s success for 2023. Thank you to all the parents and carers for helping us 
celebrate their achievements. I would also like to acknowledge and thank Viv and 
Andrea for coordinating the End of Year Raffle and Jess and Jane for all their work 
in coordination of the concert. There has been a lot of work behind the scenes to 
ensure such a successful event. I would like to thank the staff and students for all 
their hard work over 2023. The performances were all amazing and they            
highlighted how much our students have grown and learnt over 2023. The end of 
year concert is a wonderful event and highlights that “Together, we can” achieve 
amazing things”. 

  
 



On Wednesday the 22
nd

 November a small group of students & staff from Belvoir 
attended the Embrace ACTIVATE education session held at La Trobe University.  

The day was centred around a new film EMBRACE KIDS which is a film for 9-14 year 
olds and their teachers, parents and carers. It aims to educate and inspire             

audiences to create a world where we are not held back by the thoughts we have 
about the way we look. The audience is encouraged to figure out what makes them 
unique and special, and use that to spark change. The film utilises role modelling of 

adaptive body image responses, media literacy, vicarious inter-group contact, 
counter-stereotypical content and counter-attitudinal advocacy to promote      

compassion towards self and others. 
After viewing the film, which was a highlight of the day, students participated in 

several workshops, helped create an art installation at Wodonga Tafe & listed to a 
key note speech from Embrace creator, author, film maker & Australian of the Year 

Taryn Moffat… we were treated to a lovely lunch & goodie bags to round out a 
wonderful educational day. 

Embrace ACTIVATE 
Education Session 



2023 

DRAWN ON 
8TH  

DEC 2023 









 

176 High Street Wodonga, right next to Sesame Lane.  
Ph: 02 6056 3413 

 
Now is the time to get your school uniforms sorted for 

next year. 
 

At B-CUT we have quality school uniforms available at       
competitive prices. We are particular about where we 

source our garments from and many of our garments are 
Australian made, furthermore we guarantee the quality of 
our garments in both fabric and workmanship. If you find 

a fault in your garment, pop back for a repair, replacement 
or refund depending on the circumstances.  

 
We are open weekdays 9am - 5pm and 

Saturday 9am—1pm. 
 

 Come in and see our friendly, helpful staff Amanda, Steph 
and Trish, who will go above and beyond to make sure 

your needs are catered to. 



 
 

 

 

ROOM 4 NEWS 
Kim Mc, Raquel & Jordan 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 





 

ROOM 8 NEWS 
Kitty, Bridget & Heidi 

 
It’s hard to believe that we are already in week 9 of this term. The students have 
worked hard this term, and they should be very proud of their achievements. We 
have a lot happening in Room 8 currently which is keeping us busy. Students have 
been practising hard with the rest of Green Pod to prepare for our End of Year      
Concert song, props and learning the whole school song. Students had a great time 
sharing their performances on Friday at the school concert with everyone. 

In Literacy, students are focusing on independent writing by using the picture 
prompts. Students are encouraged to sound out the initial sounds of phonetic words. 
Students learnt about relationship between letters and sounds. In Speaking and     
Listening, the students enthusiastically participated in all the activities. The focus was 
for the students to develop their skills to give clear and concise directions. 

During Numeracy, the students enjoyed learning of a range of topics including    
number, calendar months, multiplication, and division. Our term topic is Town      
Planning. In Room 8, all students have been busily preparing their class buildings to 
add to our Green Pod town that each class will present at the end of the term. The 
students have also been completing several assessments with maturity and           
commitment. 

Cooking is always a favourite activity in Room 8. The students have participated in 
weekly cooking classes and enjoyed making chocolate cupcakes, pancakes, scones, 
sandwiches, smoothies, and milk shakes. 

We are all looking forward to a fun finish with all the amazing activities planned for 
the last couple of weeks of term 4. Here is some of our awesome work. 

 



International Day of People with Disabilities (IDPwD) is a United Nations    
sanctioned day celebrated annually across the globe. The aim of IDPwD is to 
raise awareness, understanding and acceptance of the 4.4 million people    
living with disability in Australia.   
This year’s celebrations will be hosted by Wodonga Council in collaboration 
with Albury City and the Regional Disability Advocacy Service (RDAS).   
To mark the day, an expo will be held on Thursday, December 7 at The Cube 
Wodonga.   
The Expo is an opportunity for service providers and advocacy agencies to 
profile their services and run interactive activities.  
Once the Expo concludes, attendees are welcome to make their way to the 
Council Chamber at 104 Hovell St for a guided virtual tour of the terrific public 
art that can be found throughout Wodonga.   
This will be a fantastic event to connect with people and organisations in the 
area.  
We extend our thanks to major sponsor Enhance Physio and community    
partner Wodonga Eyecare, without whom this event would not be possible.   
 
Please note: The Cube Wodonga is an inclusive venue that offers a range of 
accessibility amenities including accessible parking, wheelchair and scooter 
entry, an accessible restroom with an adult changing table, a hearing loop in 
the lobby and, if you require a break from the action, a low-sensory room will 
be provided. 
 
 
 
Session Information: 
Walk-ins are welcome 
Enquiries:  Cath Rinaudo - Diversity Equity and Inclusion Coordinator 
Contact:  crinaudo@wodonga.vic.gov.au 
Audience:  All ages 
Cost:   Free 
Location:  The Cube Wodonga 
Time:   1:30 PM - 4:30 PM 
Date:  Thursday 7th December 2023 
  

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fenhance.physio%2F&data=05%7C01%7CBlair.West%40education.vic.gov.au%7Cc686bd4afaf54d4d30e108dbdf449a04%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638349257972912882%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJ
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.wodongaeyecare.com.au%2F&data=05%7C01%7CBlair.West%40education.vic.gov.au%7Cc686bd4afaf54d4d30e108dbdf449a04%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638349257972912882%7CUnknown%7CTWFp
mailto:crinaudo@wodonga.vic.gov.au








Are you a school leaver with a NDIS plan?   
Unsure what your options are? Come and 
meet with Omnia Inclusive Employment      

Solutions, and explore your options for study, 
work, social and independence! 

 

Are you looking for opportunities to try new                     
experiences? Want to establish stronger community 
connections or develop independent living skills and 

find employment….Omina can assist.   

 

We offer School Leavers Employment Supports, 
where step by step, we help young school leavers 

enhance their skills and confidence and support the 
journey to employment, further education or greater                         
independence. We offer a free sample day, where 
you can come along and trial a day with Omina. 

Interested  
Call Nicki Lihou on 0409146295 or 

Send an email to nicki.lihou@omnia-inclusive.com.au 




